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NOTICE OF CDBG PUBLIC HEARING

A Public Hearing has been set for October 19th, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. in the Bristow City
Council Meeting Room, located at 110 West 7% Street in Bristow, to be held in
conjunction with the regularly scheduled City Council Meeting. The hearing will be for
the purpose of receiving recommendations on long term disaster recovery needs within the
City of Bristow. These recommendations will be considered by the Bristow City Staff and
Council in developing and approving a supplemental disaster recovery project to be
submitted to the Oklahoma Department of Commerce for funding consideration under the
2™ Allocation of the State of Oklahoma CDBG Disaster Recovery Program.

The City Council will incorporate any comments or proposals, where feasible, in the
application to be submitted to the Oklahoma Department of Commerce by November 2,
2015.
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